
More in ‘24
We are excited to be going back to Bangkok, Thailand, to teach with our BSOP Filipino Missionaries. We depart on
Sunday, Jan 28, for four months of serving side-by-side with them.

Why all the excitement?

Seeing Thai people choose to follow Jesus is rare. Many Thai seekers ask questions and remain undecided for months or
even years.  January 2024 has brought more good news than we were expecting.

Jan 9 Sorn was at the English center to receive her certificate for successfully completing at least eight subjects at
Santisuk. She has been thinking about following Jesus for many months. On this visit to Santisuk Sorn shared that she is
finally sure that her sins are forgiven and she is a child of God!   

There’s more.

Jan 19 Aom was scheduled for her level 4 private interview with her volunteer English teacher and BSOP fieldworker
Jezreel E. They talked about many things in English. Then Jezreel, using Thai, reviewed the good news she has been
hearing about Jesus. Near the end of the interview, Aom prayed to give her life to Jesus and follow Him! Pray for her as
she grows in her new faith.



There’s more.

Last July we led a group of 40 short-term visitors to Santisuk English Camp. In that week we met numerous Thai students
and interacted with them in English. Poon was one of those young men. After camp he began attending cell group
meetings in his center. After some time, he decided to follow Jesus and has been discipled by the missionaries and Thai
Christians at Santisuk. About a month ago he decided that he wanted to be baptized. His baptism is scheduled for
Saturday, Jan 27!

There’s more.



You have been praying with us that Jezreel’s younger brother Jasper would be able to join the BSOP team in Bangkok in
2024.  Today, January 23, Jasper was met by Jezreel at the Bangkok airport! He is beginning his first term as a BSOP
fieldworker. Praise God for supplying his needs to begin his missionary career. Pray for his smooth adjustment to life and
service in Bangkok. We will be with Jasper in Santisuk orientation and training sessions February 2-3. 

Thank you for your partnership. “How can they call on Him unless they believe in Him? And how can they believe in Him if
they have never heard about Him? And how can they hear about Him unless someone tells them? And how will anyone
go and tell them without being sent?” (Romans 10:14-15a) Thank you for sending us and the BSOP fieldworkers to tell
Thai and Cambodian people about Him.

Onward,

Dennis & Melody Nordine  

 

There’s more! 

BSOP has a new financial partner in the USA. We still serve together with Converge workers but our financial services will
now be handled by our new partners, Global Horizons, Inc. (GHI). GHI was started 30 years ago by a Converge/Bethel
Seminary missions professor to provide financial services to foreigners serving in missions. Read Converge’s letter to our
supporters which is attached below. Visit the GHI website at www.globalhz.org
 
You can now support any BSOP fieldworker by sending a check payable to BSOP/GHI to the following address:
Global Horizons, Inc.
P.O. Box 64059
Egan, MN 55164-0059  USA
 
You can give to any BSOP worker online at: www.globalhz.org/bsop-donation-list/
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